

Healing Hands Community Clinic, Inc. Healthcare for the Uninsured "Love thy neighbor as thyself" Mark 12:31

Dear Sir/Madam:

Healing Hands Community Clinic, a non-profit 501©3 charitable healthcare facility for the uninsured, is hosting its inaugural **GOLF TOURNAMENT** on Monday May 23, 2016 at Butternut Creek Golf Course.

We are located in Blairsville and provide healthcare for those members of our community who are struggling and unable to afford healthcare. Our services are given as a gift of love with no cost to the patient as we are funded solely through donations. Healing Hands Community Clinic is staffed by volunteers who give endlessly of themselves by donating their time and talents towards building a healthier community.

We are asking local businesses like yours to consider supporting our tournament with a \$35 donation. In return for sponsorship, your business will be recognized as a sponsor at the awards ceremonies, your sign will be displayed on one of the 18 holes tee boxes, and any of your company's marketing materials you may supply will be included in each player's gift bag. You may also consider sponsoring individuals who wish to participate in the tournament for a donation of \$65 per person, or sponsor a team for a \$250 donation. Please make checks payable to Healing Hands Community Clinic.

If you would like to participate as a sponsor of this important fundraising effort for Healing Hands Community Clinic, please contact Nick George at ngeorge246@msn.com or call 770-362-7434. If you have questions regarding the Clinic itself, please contact Jeri Ann King, Executive Director at healinghandscommunityclinic@yahoo.com or call 706-994-6768.

Thank you in advance for your support. Your willingness to give allows us to continue to take care of the infirmed of our community who would otherwise be unable to obtain health services.

With Kindest Regards,

Jeri Ann King, LPN, Executive Director